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A Message from the PDS Director

Dear PDS Community,

| hope you are enjoying this beautiful summer. An amazing team and | have been
busy planning for the new school year. Please join us for the 2022 PDS Conference
on September 30, 2022, in Campbell Student Union- Social Hall. Registration
information is included in this newsletter.

We had an informative PDS meeting at Tapestry Charter School in April. It was so
wonderful to get back to meeting in person and hearing about the school's
important initiatives. Please be sure to contact me if your school is interested in
hosting a PDS meeting this school year.

You can still access the "All Hands on Deck" recordings to help prepare you for
the new school year. Visit https://pds.buffalostate.edu/professional-development-

pds-partners to select free videos.
The July TEUPAC attendees had

some exciting new ideas for future meetings.
This year at meetings, we will have a brief
presentation from one of our PDS stakeholders.
and consistently include mentor teacher
concerns on the agenda for each meeting.

| will be flying solo in the director position for
a bit. Your participation and support of PDS
initiatives are greatly appreciated.

Keli Garas-York


https://pds.buffalostate.edu/professional-development-pds-partners

PDS Shout-Outs
Patty George will be

- presented with the SUNY
Chancellor's Award for
Excellence in Teaching!

REACH Academy was
presented with the
Outstanding New
Community Partner
Award!

The Social Studies Education
teacher candidates in Dana
Serure's SSE 407 held a Gallery
Walk on "The Teaching of
History" in May!

Tamara Horstman-
Riphahn created a new
design to feature
partners on the PDS
website!




SUNY Buffalo State

PDS CONFERENCE
2022

Friday, September 30th
8:00am-1:00 pm

Check-in begins at 7:45

Campell Student Union -
Social Hall

Register for this free conference using the
link or QR code
https://pds.buffalostate.edu/conference
by September 23rd

Please bring books to fill Jillian's
Little Free Libraries on Buffalo's
East Side




